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February 11, 2021 
 
The Honorable Ami Bera     The Honorable Scott Peters   
U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 
172 Cannon House Office Building     1201 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Representatives Bera and Peters: 
 
The undersigned organizations, institutions, and companies representing a broad range of scientific, 
public health, and clinical professionals, write to express our support for H R. 791, the Tracking COVID-
19 Variants Act. S

https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/2020/12/23/us-leads-world-coronavirus-cases-ranks-43rd-sequencing-check-variants/





